
 

 

 
November 11, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, November 19, 
2024, beginning at 8:30 a.m., in Room 100 of the Government Center Building located at 
222 Pine Avenue.    
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public input/comments regarding the 
petition of Norfolk Southern Corporation to close the following railroad crossing: 
 
 1. Rail Grade Crossing at 7th Ave. (GDOT #734084B, Dougherty County) 
 
The public is invited to attend and participate. 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Sonja Tolbert, MMC 
City Clerk 
 
cc: Terrell Jacobs, City Manager 
 Michael Custer, City Attorney 
 Bruce Maples, Asst. City Manager 
 Media 
 


